Friday 8th February 2019



Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to our Crossdale News - we hope that you enjoy reading our newsletter!

Each class has a blog page where information for your child's class will be shared; please ensure you subscribe to this by clicking the link at the top of the page. If you aren't receiving notifications of blog entries, please check that you are subscribed to the blog page or speak to your child's class teacher; this is an important way to stay up-to-date with what your child might be doing in class as well as a way of us communicating important information to you.

Best Wishes,

Mr. Cresswell and Miss Seedhouse

Wellies!

As we are using the field at playtimes more regularly now, it would be very useful for your child to have a pair of wellies in school. These should be named clearly. We have a number of un-named wellies, which if left unclaimed we will use as spares. Please encourage your child to check their wellies in school.

Windmills Childcare after school club

Please could we kindly request that if your child is not attending Windmills after school, that you contact them to let them know. Your support is greatly appreciated with this.

Upcoming Events

February 12

Y5 Parent Meeting for Residential Visit

February 15

Last day of the half term

February 25

Start of the second half term. Miss Robinson starts working full-time with Y2. Book Fair in school.

February 26

PTA AGM - 6:30pm

March 4

Miss Seedhouse starts maternity leave. Mrs. Westmorland steps-up to Deputy Head Teacher.

March 6

PTA Film Night – more details to follow.

March 7

World Book Day

March 11

Science Week

March 15

Comic Relief

March 21

Music Night - TBC

March 26

Parents' Evenings

March 28

Parents' Evenings

March 29

PTA Easter Disco

April 5

Last Day of the term. Return to school on Tuesday 23rd April 2019.

Page 1 of 2

Snacks and Packed Lunches

Please could we request that children have a fruit snack for morning break time and that for children who have packed lunches, that they don't have any nut products, sweets or chocolate bars in their packed lunch boxes. Not only does this in part help encourage a healthy diet, but it also helps us to ensure the children who have severe allergies in school are not put at any unnecessary risk by being exposed to foods that could potentially be harmful to them.

Driving on Crossdale Drive

We have received reports of a number of cars driving at speed on Crossdale Drive. Please consider the safety of our children and pedestrians when driving near to school and drive with care, within the speed limit.

Comic Relief

We will once again be supporting Comic Relief on Friday 15th March. Children are invited to come to school in something red for the day with a suggested donation of £1. We will also have a cake sale at the end of the day so please could any donations of cakes be brought in on the morning of the 15th.

Keeping our children safe.

This week we have been focusing on keeping safe on the internet and thinking about being Internet SMART. Take a look at saferinternet.org.uk for information around this year's theme and resources.

Reach for the stars!

Well done to the children who have completed their stamp charts over the last couple of weeks:

Year R: Toby, Theodore (x2), Elise, Amelia (x2), Bailey, Henry B, Leo, Harriet, Imogen, Matilda, Henry J, Lilly, Toby, Alec

Year 1: Enzo, Blake, Charlie, Archie, Owen, Benjamin, Imogen, Eadie, Rosie, Caleb, Logan, Clara, Benja, Charlotte, Alistair, Archie, Jack, Lewis

Year 2: Harrison, Alfie, Tobi, Albert, Ismail, Faith, Ethan, Charlotte, Elizabeth, Orla (x2), Fina, Izzy (x3), Connor, Noah, Oscar, Charlotte, Madeleine

Year 3: Isabelle W, Bethany, Sophie, Alvy, Riley, George, Rocco, Woody, Mason, Jerome Year 4: Isobel, Holly, Lillie, Fern, Jacob

Year 5: Olivia, Joe, Ella, Rebecca, Amelia, Clara, Ana, Millie

Year 6: Fin, Will, Ava, Holly, Zak

Roll of Honour

Please contact the school office, preferably by email marked 'Roll of Honour', if you would like to share the achievements of your children with the rest of the school community.

We love to hear about what they have been doing outside of school!

Page 2 of 2